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FTSE Russell recently consulted index users and other stakeholders on whether Japanese Real Estate 

Investment Trusts (J-REITs) should be considered an eligible security class within the FTSE Global Equity 

Index Series (GEIS) and associated indexes.  

FTSE Russell would like to thank all those who responded to the Index Eligibility of J-REITs Consultation.   

FTSE Russell has reviewed the responses to the consultation and subsequently discussed these with FTSE 

Russell’s external independent advisory committees and as a result of those discussions FTSE Russell 

proposes to assign J-REITs an eligible security class within FTSE GEIS and associated indexes 

commencing in conjunction with the September 2020 FTSE GEIS semi-annual review. 

For further information on the next steps please refer to the following link (FAQ) 

 
 

For further information please contact FTSE Russell Client Services at info@ftserussell.com or call: 

A ustralia +1800 653 680 
Hong Kong  +852 2164 3333 

Japan +81 3 4563 6346 

London  +44 (0) 20 7866 1810 
New York +1866 551 0617 

  
 

A lternatively please visit our website at www.ftserussell.com 
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